
UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC NATIONAL SHRINE OF THE HOLY FAMILY 
AND 

ST. JOSAPHAT COUNCIL NO. 7530 OF THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

ST. PHILIP’S FAST CHARITY PROJECT 2021 
Helping Nurture New Life! 

As we prepare for the Nativity of Our Lord, our parish family is answering the call of 
Patriarch Sviatoslav and Metropolitan Borys to undertake a charitable project to help the 
poor and needy.  With the cooperation of St. Josaphat Council 7530 of the Knights of 
Columbus, we are collecting critical supplies for the Front Royal Pregnancy Center. 

We invite everyone to purchase and donate NEW, UNOPENED BABY ITEMS.  The 
pregnancy center will accept anything that could be used by babies and mothers, including 
bottles, clothing, strollers, car seats, “pack and plays,” and knitted hats and jackets.  But the 
following items are especially needed: 

• Diapers (Sizes: Newborn, 4, and 5)
• Baby Formula

o Similac Sensitive Powder Formula (8 or 12 oz. cans)
o Similac Pro-Advance Powdered Formula (8 or 12 oz. cans)

• Maternity Clothes
o Pants and Skirts (Sizes: L and XL)
o Dresses (Sizes: S, M, L, and XL)

PLEASE PLACE ALL DONATIONS IN THE CHURCH VESTIBULE 
NO LATER THAN JANUARY 9, 2022! 

If you wish to order products online, you may have them delivered directly to the parish at 
4250 Harewood Road NE, Washington, DC 20017.  Monetary contributions can be 
left in the collection plate with a note that the donation is for the Philip’s Fast Project. 
Online contributions can be made at https://www.ucns-holyfamily.org/donate.php.  All 
monetary contributions will be used to purchase additional baby products. 

Learn more about the Front Royal Pregnancy Center at frontroyalpregnancy.org. 


